Patrick Doyle

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 293 Irene Harrison

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 19:54

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

| have been scuba diving in and around the proposed area for over 40 years and have seen first hand the effect the
silt deposit has on our underwater environment. It coats everything from rock to sandy patches to soft corals and
crustations. Commercially it has the potential to destroy our prawn bedséed@hg with lobster, crab, fish and marine

fauna. Please think again. &
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